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We warmly welcome the esteemed delegation of Chile and thank them for their national report. Samoa commends Chile on the adoption and implementation of their Climate Change Framework Law, and prioritization of environmental protection. We further commend Chile, on their progress in the implementation of the National Human Rights Plan. 
In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend Chile to, 
1) Strengthen environmental legislation, and enhance international cooperation in biodiversity management, and conservation. 
2) Continue efforts that ensure inclusive education, in particular for children with disabilities, and 
3) Improve accessibility to online education, and decrease the digital divide between urban and rural areas. 

We wish Chile, every success for their UPR. 
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